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Opposing Proposed Development as it relates to increasing height to 12 floors



4094 Tomken Road 

• Introduction
• 1 Setback /Stepback
• 2 Shadow Study

• Will compare the Shadow Study of Dec 2022(first proposal)  to Sept 
2024(latest proposal) .

• No significant improvement 
• Does not conform to Mississauga standards



Setback

Original proposal provided a 19.5 meter setback along the southern 
property line from the ground level to the 6th floor 
In the new proposal there is a setback of 18.7 meters along the 
southern property line from the ground level to the 4th floor 
The set back has become smaller in the new proposal by .8 
meters or 2.7 feet which is material against a 12 story building 



COMPARISON OF SHADOW STUDY AT DEC 2022 REPORT vs SEPT 2024 REPORT at  June 21 4:20 pm















Mississauga Standards for Shadow Studies updated July 2024 



Mississauga Standards for Shadow Studies updated July 2024





CONCLUSIONS

Oppose any change to the bylaws to increase the height to 12 stories.
Proposed development has an elevation that is too high with a setback that is 
too small  for the plan.
Many of the Wetherby properties will be in  complete shadow for the entire 
summer months from June 21 4:10 pm to September 21 5:48. In other words 
many of the Wetherby properties  will be unable to enjoy their backyards when 
they return from work for the entire summer.
• Developer has not met Mississauga’s Shadow Study criteria as it relates to 

Residential Use, Communal Outdoor Amenity Areas and the Public Realm.
• Shadows must include the cumulative effect of the existing shadows and 

new shadows- not just the new shadows.




